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Melbourne 2024 
 
LCICon will take place in Melbourne Australia, June 21 to 25 
Registration is open via the LCI website.  The one major change this year is there is no MD19 
designated hotel.  The registration website will give you options to choose from so that you can 
pick a hotel that best suits you! 
 
Once you have registered please advise the MD19 office and/or George Sim so that we know 
who will be attending.  LCI will not share this information with us due to their privacy policy. 
 
We will be posting information on our Facebook page…. MD 19 Down Under …so if you are on 
Facebook, please like our page so you can keep up to date with our information. 
 
We have also created a WhatsApp group to share information prior to and while in Melbourne 
so please include your cell phone number when you advise us of your registration.  And if you 
are not already using this app you will need to download the WhatsApp app on your phone. 
 
When preparing for Melbourne, keep in mind it will be winter in Australia.  The average 
temperature in Melbourne in June is 49 to 58 degrees F (9-14 degrees C).  
A parade uniform will be shared with you once confirmed with the COG. 
 
Regards, 
George Sim 
MD19 International Convention Chairperson 
georgesim@shaw.ca 
778-838-8727 
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